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Consulate General
of the Arab Republic of Egypt
London

4 July 2023
To whom it may concern

The Consulate General of the Arab Republic of Egypt in London presents its
compliments, and would like to inform that starting Monday, 10 July 2023, the legalization
of all the employment/ experience related letters, must be certified first from a Notary Public
or a Solicitor, clearly indicating that they have authenticated the employment/ experience
letter, and that they certify it is a genuine document. This should be followed by the Apostille
from FCDO. The Consulate General will not accept the stamp of a solicitor indicating that
it is an “original document” or “a true copy” of a document.

The Consulate general will NOT accept any employment letters that are not certified as
indicated above.

The Consulate General of the Arab Republic of Egypt in London avails itself of this

opportunity to present its consideration.
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2 Lowndes Street, SW1X 9ET, London. Tel: 020 7235 9777, Fax: 020 7235 5684
Email: info@egyptconsulate.co.uk



